USG WATER
— SOLUTIONS —

To Whom it May Concern,

This letter is to inform you of proposed upcoming water tower renovation work in Two Rivers, WI. In 2025, the East Tower will have structural repair work completed at the roof to shell junction with necessary finish interior coatings. Projected schedule is spring of 2025 with completion by summer of same year. In 2026, the South Tower proposed schedule is for interior coating renovation dependent on the condition of coating system at that time. Projected schedule is subject to customer availability and ability to drain tower. Any questions pertaining to schedule can be directed to Tyler Argall. We greatly

appreciate your partnership and look forward to future collaboration.

Sincerely,

Tyler Argall

Water System Consultant

608-671-4360

Tyler.argall@usgwater.com

Brian Radde

IL Service Center Manager

419-467-0564

Brian.radde@usgwater.com